Jeffrey Rickard

From: Blake Ford

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 1:06 PM
To: IAnsel@dcpmidstream.com

Cc: Jeffrey Rickard

Subject: DCP Riser request

Mr. Ansel,

At our current Brantner 30-9 location (DCP Station 231199) there’s a riser that used to service the meter house for the
Brantner 30-16 well (formerly Bayswater) that COGCC is questioning; What are your plans for the riser so | can pass it
along?

Thank you,

Blake Ford

Environmental Coordinator
Extraction Qil & Gas

2234 117th Ave, Ste 106
Greeley, CO 80634

Office: (970) 576-3446

Cell: (970) 778-5956
bford@ExtractionOG.com
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